
 

 

May is Military Appreciation Month. Not only do we pause on Memorial Day 
to remember the sacrifice and service of those who gave all, but the month 
also holds several other military anniversaries and events, including Military 
Spouse Appreciation Day and Armed Forces Day. 
 
Watch this video from Durham Counts: 

 
 
“As the COVID-19 pandemic continues, active duty military, reserve and 
National Guard service members are responding in various ways, from 
providing medical support and logistics to transportation and food delivery."  
 
https://www.defense.gov/Explore/Features/Story/Article/2165897/ 
 
Additionally, a number of veteran service members have volunteered to rejoin 
the military to assist with the response effort. If you are a veteran interested in 
the COVID-19 voluntary recall, complete the survey on the U.S Army Human 
Resources Command website 
at https://www.hrc.army.mil/site/Surveys/RetireeRecall/RetireeRecall.aspx. 
 
Did you know that “responses to the 2020 Census help determine how 
hundreds of billions of dollars in federal funding is distributed to local 
communities for health care and emergency services every year for the next 
10 years.” 
 
While sheltering in place, and attending to personal and professional 
responsibilities, remember to complete the Census online, by mail or by 
telephone. 
 
Go to www.my2020census.gov to complete the Census online. 
Call 844-330-2020 to respond to the Census by phone in English. 
Call 844-468-2020 to respond to the Census by phone in Spanish. 
 
More updates are available from Durham Counts 
at www.dconc.gov/durhamcounts. 
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